Copy for the Prineipal's Office.

February 7, 1936,

Professor A. Lloyd James,
¢/o The Rockefeller Foundation,
49 Vest 49th Street,
How York, N.Y.

Dear Sir,

I bhave been informed that you ave likely to de in

Montreal in the near future,and I ghould bde glad if you would let

mo know when you will be ccming as some of my colleagues and myself
very much wish to meet you and show you something of iMeGill.

Yours singerely,

Sgd: . W‘D. woodh“d

Dean




